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Safex Technologies

D-3, 166 & 167, 2™
Floor. St No. 7
Mahavir Enclave

New Delhi

Letter of appreciation

We would like to express our appreciation to Mr. Saini at Safex Technologies for
providing us excellent service and helping us with the commissioning of works for CDHEB,
New Zfealand, project.

We realize how much time and effort Mr. Saini invested to not only get the project done, but
to ensure our client i satisfied with the outcome.

We truly appreciate Mr. Saini's contributions.

Kind regards

Christine
General Manager

Potter Building Services Lid
Auckland, New Zealand
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